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Montreal, 19 October 2018 

 

 

Mr. John Liljelund 

Secretary General 

International Floorball Federation (IFF) 

 

E-mail: liljelund@floorball.org 

 

 

 

Subject : Code Compliance Questionnaire (CCQ)  

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Liljelund, 

 

Following the review of your Corrective Action Report (CAR) related to the CCQ and your 

subsequent submission to address the relevant elements, I am pleased to inform you that 

WADA has concluded that all non-conformities have been addressed appropriately. 

 

We thank you very much for your cooperation in this exercise and look forward to continuing 

to work closely with you as partners in the protection of clean sport. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Emiliano Simonelli 

Chief Compliance Manager 

 

 

 

 

CC:  

Ms. Merita Bruun, Information & Anti-Doping Manager, IFF (antidoping@floorball.org)  

Mr. Sébastien Gillot, Director, European Office and International Federation Relations, WADA 
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